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Report Failure Loggers
This incident report is regarding the loggers that were used to validate the -20 Freezer.

The nurses of Public Health Department went to validate the -20 freezer that is located at the Golden
Rock Pharmacy on Tuesday 9* February 2021.

The loggers were programmed to turn on at 13:00 hrs. On Thursday 11* February 2021 we discovered
that the 3 batteries from the newly delivered loggers were dead(leeg) . Which resulted in our validation
not being completed nor accurate.

On Thursday 11 February 2021 the batteries were replaced and loggers were reinstalled to re-start
validation process. Loggers were visualized to be on and then placed in -20 freezer to start validation on
Friday 12 February 2021.

Hope to have informed you sufficiently.




